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Lauren Griffin, 

Executive Officer 

An Bord Pleanála , 

61-64 Marlborough Street, 

Dublin 1  

D01 V902 

Application by Córas Iompair Éireann for the DART+ South West Electrified Heavy Railway Order [2023] 

 

Case Number: ABP- 316119-23 

 

Dear Lauren, 

We refer to your letter of April 5th 2024 last, which invited the applicant to respond to an observation received 
from Helen Fayne.  

On behalf of our client CIÉ/ IÉ, we wish to submit the enclosed Report (Response to ABP Additional 
Submission, dated April 2024). 

We have enclosed two printed copies and one electronic copy (USB). 

If there is anything else required, or if we can assist further, please let us know. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

for RPS Consulting Engineers Limited 

 

 

Colm Shevlin 

Technical Director 

Colm.Shevlin@rps.tetratech.com 

  

 

cc: Ricardo Santos, DART + South West Project Manager 

  

  
 


